
26th April 2024

Year 4 - Anglo-Saxon and Viking History Experience
Friday 17thMay 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

As part of their History learning about The Vikings, all Year 4 pupils will be taking part
in a Vikings Experience Day at school. On the day the children will be learning about
how the Viking period began and how the people lived during this time.

To fully immerse ourselves in the experience, we are inviting all children to dress as a
Viking for the day!

Please don’t feel the need to buy a costume, if you don’t want to. There are some
examples below and lots of images on Google to take inspiration from. We hope you
can create something from what you already have at home. Or children can wear
school uniform if they prefer.

We look forward to seeing lots of Vikings in school on Friday 17thMay!

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Angier
Vice Principal


